
01 Saturday 

02 Sunday 
FOURTH SUNDAY AFTER THE EPIPHANY 
1 Samuel 1:21-28; Psalm 84; Hebrews 2:14-18; 
Luke2: 22-32(33-40) 

 9:00a Worship (Holy Communion) 

03 Monday  
 1:00p Peace Lutheran Women’s 

Group 

04 Tuesday  

05 Wednesday 

06 Thursday  
 9:30a Bible Study   

07 Friday  

08 Saturday   

09 Sunday  
FIFTH SUNDAY AFTER THE EPIPHANY 
Isaiah 6:1-8(9-13); Psalm 138; 1 Corinthians 14:12b
-20; Luke 5:1-11 

 9:00a Worship   

10 Monday  
 9:30a Elder’s Meeting  

11 Tuesday 

12 Wednesday  
 5:00p Valentine’s  dinner @ 

Norwood Pines 

13 Thursday  
 9:30a Bible Study  
 1:00p Coffee Klatch 

14 Friday  
VALENTINE’S DAY 
B. Bonnie Schalow 

15 Saturday  

16 Sunday  
SIXTH SUNDAY AFTER THE EPIPHHANY 
Jeremiah 17:5-8; Psalm 1; 1 Corinthians 15:(1-11)
12-20; Luke 6: 17-26 

 9:00a Worship (Holy Communion) 

17 Monday  
PRESIDENT’S DAY 

18 Tuesday   

19 Wednesday  
W. Nancy & Richard Hajt  

20 Thursday  
 9:30a Bible Study  

21 Friday 
B. Russ Landt 

22 Saturday  
B. Martha Walls 

23 Sunday  
SEVENTH SUNDAY AFTER THE EPIPHANY 
Genesis 45:3-15; Psalm 103:1-13; 1 Corinthians 
15:21-26, 30-42; Luke 6:27-38 

 9:00a Worship  

24 Monday  
B. Nancy Hajt 
B. Bob Olson 

25 Tuesday  
B. Mary Anne Craig 

26 Wednesday 

27 Thursday 
 9:30a Bible Study  

28 Friday 
 



10868 Old 51 N 
Arbor Vitae, WI 54568 

715.358.8338 
www.peacearborvitae.org Where everybody is somebody and Jesus is Lord! 

1/22/2025 





 

Monthly Mission & Ministry  
LCMS Joint Seminary 
The LCMS Joint Seminary Fund, a ministry of the LCMS 
Foundation, serves our two Concordia seminaries by seeking 
and securing essential funding that permits flexibility in 
addressing areas of greatest needs that are indispensable to 
pastoral education:  
• Teaching and researching  
• Curriculum and materials development  
• Facilities construction and maintenance  
• Financial aid to students  
• Recruitment of highly qualified faculty and staff  
• Providing continuing education and distance 

opportunities  
In turn our LCMS seminaries prepare pastors who will be 
called to proclaim God’s Word, Law and Gospel. Thank you 
for helping our future pastors!  

Registration is Now Open for 

Summer Youth Camp 
Camp Luther Summer Youth camps provide an incredible, 
faith-filled experience for campers from kindergarten all the 
way through high school. The goal is that everyone who 
attends Camp Luther is encouraged and strengthened in their 
faith through authentic community, outstanding staff, 
experiential activities, and intentional faith building.  
     This summer there are several family programs designed 
to allow whole families to come to camp together. We know 
the power of time spent together in an increasingly hectic 
world, and invite families to experience life in a different 
pace at camp where they get to experience both incredible 
fun and be encouraged as a family in their walk with Jesus. 
     To find out even more details about this summer, visit 
their website at www.campluther.com. There are summer 
camp brochures in the Narthex. Register early to secure your 
favorite weeks and villages!  

Annual Valentine Dinner  

Wednesday, February 12th at Norwood Pines  

Social Hour 5:00pm, Dinner 6:00pm  
The annual Valentine’s Dinner will be at Norwood Pines on 
February 12th. Social hour begins at 5:00pm and dinner will 
be at 6:00pm. You will not need to make a dinner choice 
ahead of time. However, a sample menu is next to the sign-
up sheet in the Narthex. We will be ordering off the menu 
that evening; cost is $37 per person which includes dessert, 
beverage, tax and tip. If you have any questions, please 
contact Cindy at 812-240-8949 or Kathy at 630-730-4738. The 
deadline to sign up is Sunday, February 9th. This is open to 
everyone, not just couples and not just  members! Join us for 
an evening of fellowship and great food. We hope to see you 
there!  
 

 
 

The Treasurer’s Report is unavailable at this time. A copy of the 

report will be made available next week. It will be posted on the 

bulletin board or contact the church office for a copy. 


